Dear Friends

As we move through this pandemic together we have endeavored to increase our avenues of contact with you. From pastoral letters by email to YouTube services and music, posts on our website and Facebook, children's Church School videos, and most recently HeBrews e-Café Sunday mornings on Zoom. Recently we upgraded our Zoom functionality in order to expand our capability to reach you and remain connected as a Christian community.

Our first test of this is going to be an Open Forum with myself next Wednesday evening, February 10 at 7:00. I invite you to join me for some online time of connection, conversation, and Q and A. In addition, we will be testing/learning how to use this platform as individuals and as a larger group.

Going forward we will be using Zoom to host a Lenten Study Series with Laura Rousseau, holding for our Annual Meeting, and likely offering Bible Study and other education events this spring.

For now, I hope you will join me next Wednesday using the following information:

CUC Open Forum with Michael Wilson Wednesday, February 10, 2021 7:00 PM – 8:00 PM

Just click: https://zoom.us/j/92682661308?pwd=UzZ3UjB4ajhEWXNoN1BCZmN6QIIPUT09

Meeting ID: 926 8266 1308 Passcode: 798331

Or for phone only dial +1 204 272 7920 Meeting ID: 926 8266 1308 Passcode: 798331

Grace and peace,

Michael